
Data protection 
We already take care of your details 

 
You may have heard about the new data protection measures (GDPR) 
which came into force 25th May 2018. We are happy to assure you that 
in the PDNSA we are already compliant to the level required of us by the 
new regulations, so there is no action for you to take at present. 

We do not use data for any commercial gain, do not pass it on to third 
parties and take great care to protect privacy. You have already opted 
into retention of your details by the PDNSA, either on joining or on 
registering for our conference. When you renew your membership or 
enrol for the conference, you will again see the option to confirm your 
acceptance of the use of your details in order to contact you about 
PDNSA matters in the future. We only send out information which we 
believe may be of genuine use or interest to you in your role within the 
context of the PDNSA. 

You may, of course, opt out at any time if you no longer wish us to use 
your details to send out Emails, by contacting us through the website, or 
by choosing the option to unsubscribe at the foot of any Emails we send. 
	


